Council
18" February 2008

Summer Ball Student Group
A Note by the Deputy President (Finance & Service)

Planning for the Summer Ball is well underway; however, | feel it is important that throughout the
planning process we stay in touch with the student body in order to deliver an excellent event. To
do this, | plan on forming a student feedback group where anyone is welcome to attend this small
meeting where we will bounce ideas around and review how the organisation is progressing.
Involved in this meeting will be the President and |, alongside a number of our permanent staff
members who have all attended in previous years.

There are a number of issues that the Student Group will be able to discuss, some more
interesting than others:

e Who would you like to see perform?

e \What fairground rides would you like to play on?

e Do you want chicken/pork/guinea fowl/nut roast/dog at the dinner?

| envisage that the meeting will take place in approximately 2 weeks and will be publicised through
Felix and the weekly email. Please remember this is your Summer Ball, so if you have any
suggestions as to what you would like to see, please contact me at dpfs@imperial.ac.uk.
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